
FIFA inspection of Vivekananda Yuba Bharati Krirangan on 

25
th

 October, 2016 :- 

 

 

A 20 member delegation from FIFA and the LOC has visited Vivekananda Yuba 

Bharati Krirangan, Salt Lake, Kolkata on 25
th

 October, 2016 to assess the 

readiness of Kolkata for ratification of VYBK as a venue for the FIFA U-17 World 

Cup India 2017. 

After full inspection visit the delegation has confirmed Kolkata as one of the 

venues for the FIFA U-17 World Cup India in 2017. 


